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TOPIC Resource Person       Date of the 

programme  

Target 

students         

1 Women in 

ancient 

inscriptions of 

Karnataka 

Smt. Shakunthala C. V.  

Assistant Professor, 

Department of Kannada, 

SSCASCW, Tumakuru 

 

13-06-2020 II B.Com 

2. E- Library and 

E-Question 

Papers 

Sri. Nagaraju, Librarian, 

District Public                                   

Library, Government of 

Karnataka 

 

05-07-2021 I BA B.Sc 

and BCA 

 

1. Prof. Shakunthala C V, Department of Kannada was the resource person for the 

session, Prof. Shakunthala C V gave lecture on the topic Women in Ancient 

Inscriptions. Those of women in war field, her bravery valour, contribution of 

women in the field of fine arts, music and literature. She also shed light on the 

responsibilities of women during the olden days, role of women in all walks of life 

that are depicted in the inscriptions.  



 

Resource person - Prof, Shakunthala C 

 

 

2. Sri Nagaraju, Chief Librarian, District Public Library, Govt of Karnataka  was the 

resource person of the day. In order to update the students about the latest 

advancements in digital media, the session was benefited.   

  Sri Nagaraju spoke about the recent trends in E-library, different websites, that are 

student friendly, accessibility in the digital media for knowledge and higher 

education, attending competitive exams and in applying for public sector jobs. 



 

Resource person - Sri Nagaraju 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Unique program from Chinthana Manthana 

1. One Week- World Book Exhibition under the banner of Chinthana Manthana 

     In order to motivate students to cultivate reading habit, visit library, spend quality 

time in reading and also to encourage writing skills among the students,  The college 

initiated one week book exhibition that was inaugurated  by Dr. H P 

Veerabhadraswamy HOD, Department of Economics. The event was initiated from 

Chinthana Manthana programme from 23-11-2020 to 30-11-2020. Students 

participated in the event whole heartedly and informed to explore more books of 

different genre. 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 


